NORTH MISSISSIPPI
HEALTH SERVICES

August 9, 2021

Honorable Roger F. Wicker

United States Senate

555 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Wicker:

I respectfully urge you to support S.1024, the HEALTHCARE WORKFORCE RESILIENCE
ACT. Your support of this critical legislation will help to fill an increasing gap in the workforce
of physicians and nurses. At present, the need for this critical workforce is greater than it has ever
been. COVID-19 has added immense pressure on the healthcare workforce such that current
supply is insufficient for the demand. We need your help! This legislation would strengthen our
healthcare workforce and give these valuable professionals the ability to make their home in the
great State of Mississippi. I appreciation your consideration.

Sincerely,

. Shane Spees
President/CEO
North Mississippi Health Services

830 South Gloster Street
Tupelo, Mississippi 38801
(662) 377-3000



NORTH MISSISSIPPI
HEALTH SERVICES

August 9, 2021

Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith
United States Senate

Hart Senate Office Building, 702
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Hyde-Smith:

I respectfully urge you to support S.1024, the HEALTHCARE WORKFORCE RESILIENCE
ACT. Your support of this critical legislation will help to fill an increasing gap in the workforce
of physicians and nurses. At present, the need for this critical workforce is greater than it has ever
been. COVID-19 has added immense pressure on the healthcare workforce such that current
supply is insufficient for the demand. We need your help! This legislation would strengthen our
healthcare workforce and give these valuable professionals the ability to make their home in the
great State of Mississippi. I appreciation your consideration.

Sinceyely,

M. Shane Spees
President/CEO
North Mississippi Health Services

830 South Gloster Street
Tupelo, Mississippi 38801
(662) 377-3000



NORTH MISSISSIPPI
HEALTH SERVICES

August 9, 2021

Honorable Trent Kelly
431 West Main Street
Suite #450

Tupelo, MS 38804

Dear Representative Kelly:

I respectfully urge you to support H.R. 2255, the HEALTHCARE WORKFORCE RESILIENCE
ACT. Your support of this critical legislation will help to fill an increasing gap in the workforce
of physicians and nurses. At present, the need for this critical workforce is greater than it has ever
been. COVID-19 has added immense pressure on the healthcare workforce such that current
supply is insufficient for the demand. We need your help! This legislation would strengthen our
healthcare workforce and give these valuable professionals the ability to make their home in the
great State of Mississippi. I appreciation your consideration.

Sincerely,

-

M. Shane Spees
President/CEO
North Mississippi Health Services

830 South Gloster Street
Tupelo, Mississippi 38801
(662) 377-3000
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